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Parents/Guardians,
We wanted to inform you that the JROTC program will be beginning our annual fundraiser, which will begin on August 20th and conclude on September 27th 2019.  This years’ fundraiser will be Snap-Raise.  Snap-Raise is an online donation fundraising company.  
The goal for each Student is to raise $40.  
We have attached the incentives for the fundraising event as well. 

This information will also be located on the JROTC webpage, under the fundraising link. 

Having a successful fundraising program allows for the JROTC program to continue to go on field trips, host our annual military ball, provide T-Shirts for Cadet Day and many other opportunities.
Thank you for your continued support of the North Bullitt JROTC program.  If you have any questions please contact First Sergeant Siler @ Eugene.siler@bullitt.kyschools.us
 Sincerely,

Gene Siler
First Sergeant, United States Army (Retired)

Army Instructor
North Bullitt High School
North Bullitt High School Junior ROTC
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